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Christmas gifts received from Chambers

This year the Courts Service once again received a number of gifts over the Christmas period from
law firms and others. These kind gestures have always been greatly appreciated.

Whilst we understand that these are small tokens with good intentions, it is felt that the time has
come to discourage the custom. We would therefore ask that law firms do not send any gifts in the

future. We trust that you will understand why we are making this request and hope that no
offence is caused.

With best wishes for this New Year, we look forward to continue working with you all.
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